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DuPage Water Commission Speaks at DuPage 
Environmental Commission 

Date: Thursday, January 21st, 2010 

On Wednesday, January 13
th
, 2010, DuPage Water Commission Water Conser-

vation Group Members Jenessa Nesbitt and Terry McGhee spoke at the DuPage 
Environmental Commission January meeting. The main topic for discussion was 
the Water Conservation and Protection Program (WCAPP) but the DuPage Wa-
ter Commission itself was also discussed. 
 
The DuPage Environmental Commission is an advisory panel to DuPage County 
on environmental issues. They are responsible for assembling and sponsoring 
the annual Environmental Summit.  
 
After the presentation was given, next year’s topic for the Environmental Summit 
was discussed. It was recommended that water conservation be the topic and it 
was unanimously approved by the commission.  
 
The Commission will be contacting the DuPage Water Commission this year to 
be a speaker and sponsorer of the 2011 Environmental Summit. 
 
 
 


